
Parish of Newmarket on Fergus - Carrigerry - The Wells  
    Parish Office: Monday to Friday 10.00am - 1.00pm.                                       Parish website:     www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie 

     Tel: 061 - 368127                                                                                           email: office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie                                                             

 

Parish Team 
Fr. Tom Fitzpatrick:      Tel:  700883 / 087 2720187 
Canon Reuben Butler:  Tel:  368433 
Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 

 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   

14th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time. 8th /9th July 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  
Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat   8th   7.30pm Winnie Moloney, Kilnasoolagh Park. Month’s Mind 

    Eithne Donlon, Knocksaggart 

     Mickey O’Donoghue, Kilnasoolagh Park 

Sun   9th  11.00am Sunday Mass  

Mon  10th 10.00am Daily Mass  

Tue 11th 10.00am Daily Mass 

Wed 12th 10.00am Daily Mass 

Thur 13th 10.00am   Daily Mass 

Fri 14th 10.00am Daily Mass 

    7.30pm Andrew Faul, Clonloghan. 

Sat 15th   7.30pm Jimmy and John Halpin, Limerick Road 

    Johanna Maher, Ballycar and family members 

    Seadhn Cullinan  

Sun 16th   11.00am Sunday Mass  

 

Wells 
Sat     8th  6.30pm  Weekend Mass  

Sun   9th  10.00am  Sunday Mass  

Sat    15th   6.30pm  Weekend Mass  

Sun   16th  10.00am  Sunday Mass  

 

Carrigerry 
Sun   9th 9.00am Sunday Mass 

Sun  16th 9.00am Sunday Mass 

Last week’s Church  

Collection  €1649.50 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline—  086 3024238 

Fr Tom and Canon Reuben wish to thank you for supporting the Priests’ Summer Collection  

September - Change in Mass schedule 

One of the challenges facing us as a diocese is that of creating and sustaining Christian communities against the backdrop 

of fewer priests and a falling off in church attendance. We do not have enough priests to serve in all parishes in our diocese 

right now and even fewer into the future. The advise coming to us and to many parishes is that we cannot maintain indefi-

nitely the level of weekend services in terms of Masses that we have managed to do until now. Our Parish Pastoral Council 

has been talking this through for quite some time. The  general consensus is that now is the time to let go of two weekend 

Masses in the parish. It has been decided that from September 2nd / 3rd the weekend Mass times will be as follows:                                  

     Saturday: 6.00pm in Carrigerry 

     Sunday:    9.00am in the Wells 

     Sunday:  11.00am in Newmarket 

Change such as this always brings inconvenience to many. We will observe for a few weeks how this change is progressing 

and, if necessary, tweak it a little. Hopefully we can manage to adjust as best we can until a new normality is established. 

Pray for Pat Hamill whose  

anniversary occurs at this time.  



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Volunteer recruitment in Limerick : Childline is Irelands only 24hour support service for children and young peo-

ple in Ireland. We listen, we value and we support young people. We have been operating in Limerick since 1992. 

We are currently recruiting for volunteers to join our Limerick team to help support the high numbers of young peo-

ple contacting the service at the weekends. If you are interested in working with children or young people and would 

like to hear more please contact our regional supervisor Sharon McGrath on Sharon.mcgrath@ispcc.ie. 

GAA Lotto: €10,000 & €8900 was on offer in our Lotto but no-

body could match the all-important numbers which were 4, 10, 35 

& 36 and 4, 7, 25 & 31. €40 Winners; Zeke Clancy, Joe McMa-

hon, Paddy Coleman, Tess Maguire & Claire O’Connell. Mon-

day’s draw is on at The Hunters Lodge with €10,000 and €9050 

the ultimate prizes. 

 

U16 Hurling: State Examinations have concluded for the summer 

and now a new test presents itself for our U16 Hurlers as they 

commence their championship this Tuesday. They welcome Kil-

maley to Fr Murphy Memorial Park for a 7pm throw-in. Best 

wishes to the panel of players and their management team. 

 

Busy Schedule For U12s: Last weekend was a busy one for our 

U12 Hurlers. Their schedule began on Saturday when they took 

part in a Thurles tournament losing out to a stronger Holycross 

outfit from Tipp but they picked up a win against Galway’s 

Meelick/Eyrecourt. On Sunday in their final home league game 

our players played and beat Ennistymon. Due to Clare’s involve-

ment in the Munster finals on Sunday, the U12’s next game will 

take place on Wednesday against Kilmaley. 

 

Seniors Collect Silverware: Well done to our Senior Hurlers who 

won the Carew Cup for the first time in our history. On Saturday 

last, we participated in an excellent tournament organised by 

Thurles Sarsfields. Newmarket were due to play three group 

games but this was reduced to two as sensing the Blues were out 

for redemption following the 2012 Munster Club meeting De La 

Salle pulled out of the tournament! The day got off to a good start 

with a win recorded over Glynn-Barntown of Wexford. A tight 

first half followed in the subsequent match versus Na Piarsaigh 

but the Limerick club showed signs of freshness as they pulled 

away in the second half. A second place group standing put Bob 

Enright’s men into the Carew Cup Final in what was a repeat pair-

ing of the Final last year. Thankfully the result was overturned and 

the senior hurlers became the first adult team in the club to capture 

silverware in 2017. 

Comhaltas Concert featuring Shandrum Ceili Band in 

Abbey Hall, Clarecastle to open Ceili at the Crossroads 

Festival on Sunday next, 9th July at 8.00 p.m.  
**** 

‘ SPLIT THE POT ’ Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 

  Our pot this week was  €432.00 

Congratulations to our winner Siobhán Cullinan. 

Next Draw : Tuesday July 11th in Euro Spar 

**** 

 

Reek Sunday – 30 July 2017:  The annual pilgrimage to Cro-

agh Patrick, Reek Sunday takes place this year on Sunday 30 

July. Mass will be celebrated hourly on the summit at 8:00am; 

9:00am; 10:00am; 11:00am; 12:00pm; 1:00pm & 

2:00pm.  The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be celebrated 

from 7:30am - 2:00pm. 

The local Conference of  

St. Vincent de Paul are currently  

recruiting new members.   

For more details, please contact us on  

086 3024238. 

Youth 2000 Summer Festival, Cistercian College, Roscrea, Co. 

Tipperary from Thursday 17
th

 – Sunday 20
th

 August 2017.  For 

young people aged 16-35, an opportunity not to be missed to 

experience the Catholic faith and meet many new people, 

with over 1400 young people from all corners of Ireland at-

tending last year. The festival is donation only.  Free buses 

travelling from all around Ireland.  For more info and to book 

online, see www.youth2000.ie or Tel: 01 6753690 

The Viewing Stand at Mooghaun has once again been van-

dalised.  The rails have been broken. This poses a great risk 

for young children in particular. This structure was long 

awaited and it is a pity to see this happening. It is hoped that 

visitors to Mooghaun will keep an eye out for vandals and 

please report anti social behaviour to the Gardaí 061 365900 

Sr Susan Richert, Presentation sister in Matlock,  UK 

seeking relatives of Mother Xavier Murphy, formerly 

of Cahergal. If you can be of help to her please  

contact her at St. Teresa’s Presbytery, Clumber St., 

Warsop, Notts. NG2O 0LX . England. Tel  0044 (0)

1623 845091.  

A mind is like a 

parachute, it does 

not work unless it is 

open 

Parish Walk: July 20th :  

Cabhail Count / Houses in ruins in Clenagh Area. 

Dep. Fair Green @ 11am 


